
WELCOME FROM PTA PRESIDENT, LAURA TAYLOR

Welcome back Penny Road families and a great BIG welcome to our new Pandas! My
name is Laura Taylor and I am our new PTA President. I have 3 Pandas (1st, 4th and
5th grade) and can’t wait to help serve our awesome school!

The Penny Road PTA is excited for the year ahead. We have an amazing Board who
are here to support the many events happening throughout the year. Together, we are
planning fun events, enrichment activities, and fundraisers to continue supporting our
children and school. I know I cannot do this alone! I would like to encourage you to join
our PTA. Memberships are now available through Giveback. Your PTA membership
does NOT mean you have to volunteer or serve as a board member. By joining and
supporting our PTA, you have a voice/vote in the decisions that PTA makes. We
welcome you to attend our general meetings during the year - the first one is
scheduled for Wednesday, September 20th. With your support, Penny Road PTA can
provide funds for literacy programs, technology, Reflections programs, hospitality,
teacher grants and much more.

In order to stay updated on the latest information - check out our website at
PennyRoadPTA.com and join and follow our Facebook page Penny Road PTA and
Instagram page @pennyroadpta. Thank you so much for your support, and please let
me know if you have any suggestions or questions at pennyptapresident@gmail.com.

Together, let’s make this school year another wonderful year for our students.
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Upcoming Events

Popsicles in the Park

Join us for some meet and greet fun & popsicles

Tuesday August 15th @ Penny Road Playground 5-6pm

Wednesday August 16th @ Carolina Pines Playground 5-6pm

PTAMembership

Follow this link: Penny Road Elementary School PTA Store

Enter some basic information

You’re all set!

MemberHub is safe and private.

We are only using the information you provide to send you PTA updates

Volunteer Interest Form

Get involved and have fun too!

https://forms.gle/LZi7XthtJ8GNe3iq9

PANDAmonium

Our biggest fundraiser of the year! This is a DIRECT GIVE (our school receives 100% of proceeds)

Save the date: Sept.15-29th

Stay tuned for more information!

General PTAMeeting

When: September 20th 6:30pm-7:30pm

Where: The Media Center

Meet other PTA members and hear about fundraising and program initiatives!

Meet The Teacher

Thursday August 24th 4:30-6pm

Papa John’s Spirit Night

Monday September 11th
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